







July 17, 2005

Dear Mr. Hughes,


Hello, my name is Sharon Wilson.  My husband, Kenneth, is in one of your Freedom Challenge groups.  I wanted to take some time and say thank you.  I don’t know how many families have told you how much your work means to them.  You may feel that these men are the only ones you are teaching and reaching, but in effect, you are touching all of us in their lives.  I personally want to thank you for what you have done for our family.  My husband is truly a changed man because of you.  I see it every time we talk, he totally lights up.  He is very happy and at peace inside, and that makes me very happy.  I have never seen him this way.

        When we were first married, we were attending church regularly and we were very happy together.  That was something I never had in my previous relationships.  I would attend church, but never with my significant other.  When I was a younger single mother, I taught my son’s Sunday school class.  When Ken and I moved to Newton, he got too wrapped up in work and other things, and we never found our way back to church.  Our family left and our relationship fell apart, and that is when he ended up back in there.



You and your ministry have given me back the man I married, the man I love.  He speaks to me with more conviction, more hope, more love, than he ever has!  He gives all the credit to God and to your and the good work you do.  He wants to dedicate his work to your Freedom Challenge ministry, and I am behind him whole-heartedly!  I can’t believe that we are the only family that you have touched in such a way.  I feel as if you are ministering to me and my family, as much as you are my husband.  I am learning so much from him.  I am trying to get him to send me lessons that he has already been through, so that I too  can grow along with him.



Mr. Hughes, is there anything I can do to help you in all that you do?  I want to show my support in some way.  I want to give back to your program that has given so much to us.  Please, let me know if I can do anything to be of assistance.



I want to thank all of you for keeping us in your prayers.  That means so much to me.  All of you are most definitely in my prayers.  I pray that God gives you everything you need to continue in your good work.  I know this started our as a trial program, but the work you do is so needed, I hope you continue. 


I hope to someday be able to meet with you and thank you in person for all of this, but until that day comes, I hope this letter conveys what I am trying to say.  
God bless you, Mr. Hughes, and all of your good works.









Sincerely,








Sharon Lynn Wilson

